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18 June 2024 

I would be much obliged if you have the authority to correct the problem or redirect this. 

At the junction of St Williams Way and Aerodrome Road the double yellow lines need to 

be extended further into Aerodrome Road. Because as they end too close to the 

junction its allowing vehicle/s to park that close to a junction that puts all vehicles, 

cyclists and even pedestrians at high risk when entering and exiting and crossing the 

junction. 

One does not know what's coming round the corner as they are forced to be on the 

wrong side of the road overtaking the parked vehicle. 

It would not cause a problem to residents as extending the double lines further along as 

there are no driveways. It just makes it much safer. 

Regards 
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